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Manager's Introduction

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. Since May 2024, I have been
the Home Manager of The Fleet Care Home. I have over 15 years of experience
working in social care, and I am a Registered Nurse, who has been working as a
Home Manager for the past 5 years. I am excited to be supporting everyone at The
Fleet and building on the fantastic care and support that is offered. I have a passion
for truly person-centred care and I am confident that I can help the home go from
strength to strength. 

Since taking the helm of this fine ship, I have seen some wonderful things take
place; so, sit back and enjoy finding out what amazing activities and events have
taken place. 

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Marc Chudley
Home Manager

All Things Musical

Over the past few months, The Fleet has had the pleasure of hosting numerous
talented entertainers, some of whom are regulars at our home, such as Patrick
Jervis, Viki Philp and Simon Wheeler. 

Additionally, we have welcomed new performers including Zara King, Nick the Fish,
Tim Crew, and Amanda Corbett. Each of these artists brings a unique flavour to our
entertainment, and we love the diversity they bring to our events.

Fundraising Efforts

Our dedication to supporting charitable causes was evident through two successful
coffee mornings held in recent months. The first event raised £100.00 for the
Alzheimer’s Society, while the second event in April also raised £100.00 for Devon
Free Wheelers. We believe that coffee mornings are an excellent way to engage
with the wider community and we are grateful for everyone who participated and
generously donated to these causes. 

Furthermore, The Fleet Care Home will soon be supporting the Make A Wish
foundation and we will be sharing more information on this in the near future.

Dartmouth Music Festival

From Friday, May 17th to Sunday, May 19th, Dartmouth hosted its 26th Music
Festival. We are proud to be the town's only Dementia-friendly venue and opened
our doors to the wider community, inviting them to enjoy our beautiful gardens.
During the festival, we featured performances by Bob & Isabelle, Amanda Corbett,
and hosted a Drum Devon workshop. The weekend was a resounding success, with
the sun shining brightly throughout.

GladtoCare Week 2024

As part of the Care Concern Group family, we recognise the importance of
celebrating our exceptional workforce. This year, The Fleet's activities team
organised a series of engaging events to honour our staff's hard work and
dedication.

The schedule included Motivational Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Wellbeing Wednesday,
Thankful Thursday, and Feel Good Friday, each packed with enjoyable and uplifting
activities for both staff and residents.

VE Day, Exercise Tiger & D Day

To commemorate these significant historical events, some of our residents attended
the 80th Anniversary of Exercise Tiger memorial concert at The Flavel Centre.
Additionally, on D-Day itself, a group of nine people from our home went to
Dartmouth for the unveiling of a new statue commissioned for the town. For
residents unable to attend these events, we arranged a special exhibition by Nick
Davies, featuring his personal collection of wartime memorabilia.

What's Been Happening?

At The Fleet, we take pride in our diverse activities programme. In recent months,
we've engaged in various enriching experiences, including supporting fundraising
events at local care homes, welcoming Humpty Dumpty pre-school for arts and
crafts and animal visits, celebrating The Fleet's 4th anniversary with a superhero-
themed party, and embarking on outings to local beaches, garden centers, pubs,
and cafes for town reviews. We've also had the pleasure of hosting animal visits
from Lakemoor Alpacas, Lead on Ponies, and Totnes Rare Breeds Farm, as well as
enjoying magic performances, musical previews, religious services, and regular
gardening projects within our home.

Leave A Review

If you have a loved one staying with us and wouldn't mind leaving us a review it
would be thankfully received. These reviews are always so helpful for people

considering which care home to trust with the care of their nearest and dearest.

All reviews are from genuine people with personal experiences and opinions from
those who have stayed or are still in our care.

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Reviews

    

Social Media

Make sure to check out The Fleet Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
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